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Town of Ayer 

Ayer Board of Selectmen  

Public Recognition of Graduating Ayer Seniors of the Class of 2020 

(Deadline:  Friday, May 15, 2020) 

Dear Graduates of the Class of 2020, 

CONGRATULATIONS!  The Town of Ayer is very proud of your accomplishments and due to COVID-19, understands 
that your graduation will be unique and special due to overseen circumstances beyond your control.   

In recognition of your graduation from High School, the Ayer Board of Selectmen would like to publicly recognize 
each graduating Senior from the Town of Ayer at the Board of Selectmen’s Meetings in May and June.  Due to 
COVID-19 and social distancing, these meetings will take place using public participation, remote technology and 
broadcasted on the Ayer Public Access Television Channel 8; live streamed by the Town; and posted on the Town’s 
various social media accounts. 

If you would like to participate in this public recognition program, please complete the following information and 
return via email by no later than Friday, May 15, 2020 to:  

The Ayer Board of Selectmen   
c/o Carly Antonellis, Assistant Town Manager 
cantonellis@ayer.ma.us 

 
Name of Graduating Senior: 
 
 
Name of High School: 
 
 
Activities, Accomplishments, Sports: 
 
 
 
Plans after Graduation: 
 
 
Contact Information for Graduating Senior: 
 
 
Optional:  Please submit electronically a photo (i.e. Yearbook and/or Senior Photo)  
 
 
 
Thank you and CONGRATULATIONS! 

mailto:cantonellis@ayer.ma.us

